
From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 7/27/2011 1:48:20 PM

RedactedTo:
Allen Meredith i/0=PG&F,/01T=riomorRte/rn=Rerinients/f'n=MF,Ae) Redacte 
Redacted

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: landfill gas in 2011 RFO

Thanks for pulling this information together. Can you please verify that the levelized 
TOD-adjusted price for the Fresno project is correct - it looks high. If it is correct, 
please explain why there is such a big spread between the contract price and TOD- 
adjusted price. I appreciate your pointing out the 2012 COD, although I’ll note that 
PG&E on numerous occasions has executed contracts that allow for deliveries prior to 
receiving CPUC Approval.

At last week’s meeting, Meredith was going to find out whether PG&E or DTE 
proposed and advocated for the 2008 MPR during the contract negotiations. Any 
insight on this question?

Regards,

Sean

iirgy Division.Analyst | CA Public Utilities Commission |.Tel (415)

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the 
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and it may contain information 
that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If 
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have
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received this communication in error, please notify us by telephone call at the number 
listed above.

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2011 12:53 PM
To: Simon, Sean A____________
Cc: Allen, Meredith; Redacted_____
Subject: RE: landfill gas in 2011 RFO

CONFIDENTIAL MATERIAL

Sean -- attached is an overview of the three landfill gas offers we received in the 2011 RFO. I should 
point out that we do not have a determination of project viability for any of these projects yet. In 
particular, Altamont Renewable Energy Facility lists 1/1/2012 as its COD date, but this will obviously not 
even allow it to get CPUC approval in time. Please feel free to call with any questions.

David

From: Simon, Sean A. [mailto:sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, July 22 2011 2 22 PM 

RedactedTo: Allen. Meredith 
0C: Redacted
Subject: landfill gas in 2011 RFO

Meredith,

Can you please provide some details about the landfill gas offers received in the 2011 
RFO? It would be good to know for each landfill gas offer: capacity (MW), generation 
amount (GWh), location, COD (date), TOD-adjusted price and net market value.

SB GT&S 0662895
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Thanks, Sean

iirgy Division.Analyst | CA Public Utilities Commission |.Tel (415)

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the 
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and it may contain information 
that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If 
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify us by telephone call at the number 
listed above.
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